
 

February 7, 2019 

 

 

Dear Atlas Customers, 

 

Due to raw material increases, freight costs and other expenses Atlas Roofing is 

announcing a 5% to 7% price increase effective April 1, 2019. 

 

The increase will apply to all shipments on or after April 1 regardless of order placement date. Your Atlas 

Sales rep will communicate the exact amounts by product prior to April 1. 

 

If you have any questions please contact your Atlas Sales Representative. 

 

Please contact your Atlas Sales Representative with any questions. 

 

Kirk R. Villar 

Vice President Sales and Marketing 

Atlas Roof Shingle and Underlayment Divisions 

 


